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Malave, Erin L1ODO _onlu A

From: Ismith@sbhconstruction.com
Sent:  Wednesday, March 17, 2010 2:39 PM
To: CorpAddressChange

Cc: bryan broomfield; showard@sbhconstruction.com
Subject: RE: address change

To whom it may cenern,

Thank you for your patience in regards to our request for a address change. We requested to
have the principa! and the mailing address changed. Unfortunately the change request for our
mailing address has not taken effect yet. At the moment it still reads P.O. Box 729, Zellwood,
Florida 32798. We are requesting for this address to be changed to 321 West Alfred Street,
Tavares, Florida 32778.

Thank you,
Lamar Smith
SMITH, BROOMFIELD & HOWARD CONSTRUCTION AND RESTORATICN, LLC

-------- Original Message --------

Subject: RE: address change

From: "CorpAddressChange" <corpaddresschange@dos.state.fl.us>
Date: Mon, March 08, 2010 1:29 pm

To: <Ismith@sbhconstruction.com>

Can you please forward me the name of your cempany and/or the document number that our office
assigned to you?

Thank you,
Erin Malave
Division of Corporations

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida
Department of State values your feedback as a customner. Kurt Browning, Florida Secretary of State, is committed to
continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Simply click on the link to the
"DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey.” Thank you in advance for your participation. DOS_Customer Satisfaction Survey

From: Ismith@sbhconstruction.com [mailto:lsmith@sbhconstruction.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2010 1:32 PM

To: CorpAddressChange

Cc: bryan broomfield; showard@sbhconstruction.com

Subject: address change

To whom it may concern,

We are registered with sunbiz and noticed an error in the principal address listing. It is
listed as 331 West Alfred Street. The correct principal address and mailing address should
read as follows: 321 West Alfred Street, Tavares, Florida 32778. Thanks.




